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December 2014 

Dates to Remember: 

Dec. 6 – PTA Holiday Gala 

Dec. 13 – Quarter 2 Key 

Assignment Day & 

Winter Program 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

The students have done an excellent job continuing their 

experiments with matter in the Lower School Science Lab. They 

have learned about some properties of matter, and how matter 

can change from one state to another. The students have made 

predictions about their experiments, and then recorded their 

findings in their Science Journals. It has been a lot of fun! 

   

In Social Studies, the class has been learning about important 

inventions and inventors, and thinking about how life would be 

different without some of these important inventions. This has 

been a great outlet for the students’ creativity, as well as an 

opportunity for the students to display their knowledge of the 

material. The students have done some incredible work! 

   

In Math class, the students mastered telling time, and they have 

been able to demonstrate their skill through a fun game of 

“Time for Bingo!” The students have to read the time on the 

clocks to find the correct space, and get five in a row to win. 

The class also learned how to solve and write number stories 

using addition, subtraction, and making change with money. 

PTA Holiday Gala 

and Silent Auction 
We are only one week away 

from the PTA Holiday Gala at 

the Shangri-la Hotel. Last 

year’s event was an incredible 

success, and a lot of fun. This 

year the proceeds from the 

Silent Auction will benefit the 

QISS PTA. You can purchase 

your ticket to the Gala for 275 

rmb per person from the QISS 

School Development Office. 
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